## TOWN OF CAMPTON PLANNING BOARD WORK SESSION NOTES MARCH 1, 2016

The Planning Board met this date with Stuart Pitts, Chairman, Greg Jencks, Secretary, Charles Brosseau, Chris Kelly, Tim Scanlon, Harry Hughen, Alternate, JayPafundi, Alternate and Peter Laufenberg, Ex-Officio.

Stuart Pitts opened the meeting at 6:30 PM.

First on the agenda, John March for James Wiiatla who wants to do a four lot subdivision off Winterbrook Road. John said that this lot is not in Waterville Estates District, and this is a preliminary Plan. John said that Mr. Wiiatla owns a condo in the estates, and bought this lot in 2007. The Planning Board discussed the road frontage on the Cul-de-sac. The Planning Board did not have any more questions on the subdivision. John said that he would not be ready for the April Planning Board meeting. John left the preliminary plan with the board.

The Planning Board adjourned at 7:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

May Brosseau

Planning Board Clerk

/mb